
 

 

 

 

 

Y5 National Coal Mining Museum Visit 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are excited to share with you that Year 5 will be visiting the National Coal Mining Museum on 

Wednesday 28th February. The day will include an underground mine tour, access to mining 

exhibitions and access to the discovery centre. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.18 per child. We recognise that this is an 

additional expense but due to increases in costs of coach travel and insurance, this is 

unavoidable. The following shows a breakdown of the costs; Entry to National Coal mining 

Museum £3.74 and Coach £9.45. 

Please note that school will be subsidising some of the cost per pupil. However, in the event of an 

inadequate number of contributions being received, it may not be possible for the visit to take 

place. 

We will be departing school at approximately 9:00am so children need to ensure they arrive at 

school promptly at 8:30am. We will return to school at approximately 4pm.  

Year 5 will require a packed lunch and water bottle for this visit. If your child is normally entitled 

to free school meals, please contact your child’s class teacher if you would like us to order them a 

grab bag by Monday 19th February. 

Students will be expected to wear school uniform and a warm waterproof coat. Please note that 

the museum is an outdoor site and covers rough terrain so students will need suitable footwear. 

 Should you wish your child to attend, we ask that you follow and complete the Google Form link 

(see the QR code for easier access) to give your consent. 

https://forms.gle/tqt1wmoNFj2BjEyZ9  

Please get in touch if you have any questions. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Ellis and Miss Davenport 

https://forms.gle/tqt1wmoNFj2BjEyZ9


 

 

 


